City of Phillips

Notice of Meeting of the Board of Public Works

Municipal Building:  Council Room
March 6, 2007 at 5:00 PM
Mayor: Jeffrey V. Fahl

Committee members:  Linda Johnson, Charles Peterson and Dorothy Hanish

Department Head:  Terry L. Staroba

Clerk/Treasurer: Mary M. Willett

This meeting is held in compliance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law, S.S. Chapter 19, Subchapter V.  As such it is open to the public.
This meeting may constitute a quorum of the Common Council, or other city committees.

1. Call to Order (presiding officer).

a. Greeting

b. Certification of Compliance with Open Meeting Law.

c. Pledge of Allegiance.

2. Roll Call

Linda Johnson ___ Charles Peterson ___ Dorothy Hanish ___

Mayor Jeffrey V. Fahl ___
3. Set next month meeting date and time April 3, 2007 at 5:00 PM
4. Public Comment.
5. Motion to accept and/or amend minutes of 2/06/07 meetings
6. Bid process for timber sales for Business Park – Bids received
7. NTC –splash wall location(Joe Perkins, Bill Felch)
8. Invoice review
9. DOT update re: Hwy 13 Access to North Business Park/ DOT/Ayres’ services
10. Elk Lake Park Pavilion 
11. Bid process for Pavilion
12. Department Updates
13. Adjournment 
Meeting Minutes

Board of Public Works

March 6, 2007

Chair Linda Johnson opened the meeting of the Board of Public Works at 5:00 PM. Following the Pledge of Allegiance roll was taken:  Chuck Peterson, Dorothy Hanish, Mayor Fahl, Terry Staroba, John Iverson and Mary Willett.

The April meeting was set for Wednesday April 4, 2007 at 5:00 PM.

Hanish/Peterson motioned to accept the minutes of the 2/06/07 meeting.  Carried.

Allen Loewe’s bid $300 for the pole wood – Balsam – was opened.  Hanish/Peterson motioned to accept Mr. Loewe’s bid.  Carried.  Director Staroba called Mr. Loewe from the meeting to let him know his bid was accepted.

The Board directed Terry Staroba to finalize the notice with Clerk Willett to accept bids for the pulpwood from the business park outright.  Bids are to be opened at the April 4, 2007 meeting.

Engineer John Iverson presented maps with intersections and proposed costs for the Business North Highway 13 access.

The Board discussed the bid process with Mr. Iverson.  A donation letter will be prepared and sent out for the pavilion project.

Peterson/Hanish motioned to adjourn.  Carried.  Meeting adjourned at 5:57 PM.

Mary M. Willett

City Clerk-Treasurer
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